
to 
Northwood High School!

Welcome

We are very excited to have you and your student join us for this
upcoming school year. We hope this evening is both informative and

reassuring. NHS has so much to offer, and we want you to know that your
student is in good hands! Your packet includes information about course

registration and ways for parents and students to get involved.

If you have any questions regarding the information from this evening,
please visit our “New to Northwood” (https://tinyurl.com/New2NHS)

webpage or call our front office at 949-936-7200. We are here to help! 

Course Builder
The Course Builder in this packet will

serve as a guideline to use when
considering courses for your freshman
year. Please keep in mind that middle

school teachers have made
recommendations for your placement

in all CORE courses. These
recommendations should be available
for you to see online following our 8th

Grade Family Night and at your
conference.

Electives
In addition to the core courses,

students may choose any (1) one
elective on the course requestor sheet.

Students may select up to (2) two
additional electives if the elective is

bold on the requestor sheet. You will be
able to find information about the
courses offered at NHS, academic

policies, and procedures on the NHS
website under “Academics → Program

of Studies”

In the fall, we hope you will join us for New to Northwood 
Night (August 12th) and Freshman Kick-Off Day (August 13th). 

More information will be sent home over the summer.

https://tinyurl.com/New2NHS
https://northwoodhigh.iusd.org/academics/program-studies-%E8%AF%BE%E7%A8%8B%E5%AD%A6%E4%B9%A0%E6%96%B9%E6%A1%88
https://northwoodhigh.iusd.org/academics/program-studies-%E8%AF%BE%E7%A8%8B%E5%AD%A6%E4%B9%A0%E6%96%B9%E6%A1%88

